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The Deanship of Student Affairs celebrates International Women's
Day

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University (Al Ain Campus) celebrated International
Women’s Day, which falls on March 8 of each year, by organizing an open day for the female
academic and administrative staff, including various competitions, recreational games and by
providing valuable gifts.

On this occasion, Prof. Ibtehal Abu Rezeq, Dean of Student Affairs, stated; “that every day is a
woman's day and her achievements are to be celebrated,” and confirmed that Al Ain University
is keen to celebrate this day with the university's female employees in honor of them and in
appreciation of their efforts and their positive role in all areas of society.
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